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CHAP. 283 PUBLIC LAWS, FIRST REGULAR SESSION-1985 

§195. Annual reports 

It shall be the duty of eaefi sa~e the county ex­
tension association, annually, eR e~ eefe~e tfie ~8tfi 
eay ef BeeemBe~ as required, to present its plan of 
extension work for the ensuing year and to render to 
both the trustees of the University of Maine, ee~~e~e 
ef A~~~e~~t~~e, at Orono and the county commissioners 
a full detailed report of its extension activities 
for the preceding fiscal year, including a detailed 
report of its receipts and expenditures from all 
sources. The financial report of such county exten­
sion association shall be on such forms as may be 
prescribed by the t~~stees ef tfie University of 
Maine, ee~~e~e ef A~~~e~~t~~e at Orono and the county 
commissioners. 

Effective September 19, 1985. 

CHAPTER 284 
S.P. 590 - L.D. 1553 

AN ACT Concerning Unauthorized Transfer and 
Use of Fuel Obtained Through Fuel 

Assistance. 

Be it enacted by the People of the state of Maine as 
follows: 

22 MRSA §5206 is enacted to read: 

§5206. Penalty 

Whoever knowingly uses, transfers, acquires or 
possesses fuel, provided through fuel assistance, in 
any manner not authorized by this chapter or the 
rules issued under this chapter shall be guilty of a 
Class E crime. 

Effective September 19, 1985. 

CHAPTER 285 
H.P. 683 - L.D. 969 

AN ACT to Amend Calculation of Period of 
Imprisonment under the Maine Criminal 

Code. 


